

Minnesota House of Representatives

June 2, 2009

Pursuant to Rule 9 of the House Committee on Ethics Rules of Procedure, a majority of the committee finds that this matter is appropriate for informal reconciliation. As Rep. Gardner acknowledged before the House Ethics Committee on June 2, 2009, he did not exercise sound judgment by making statements about his colleagues that were not respectful and courteous and he did not show respect to the House of Representatives. A majority of the committee recommends that Rep. Gardner make an oral apology to the House at the earliest possible date.